
May 1, 2020 
 

I’m terribly sorry for inundating you with announcements. Yesterday’s message 

should have included the following: Even though Interior Health has relaxed the 

restrictions, we are still encouraging all members to please arrive 20 minutes prior 

to your tee time and respectfully leave upon completion of your round to avoid the 

possibility of overcrowding or gatherings. If you visit the club solely to practice, 

please be deliberate with your practice session and depart when finished. Also, be 

reminded to avoid gathering as the Driving Range has traditionally been a place to 

visit, catch up and share swing thoughts. 

  

Please use our hands sanitizing station before you enter the Golf Shop. Also, 

remember that we have a maximum of 3 people in the Golf Shop at once. At no 

time are you permitted to be behind the Golf Shop counter. This is to ensure the 

safety of our Team-Mates. Please exercise social distancing at all times and follow 

the directional arrows on the ground. 

  

As you may be aware, our online booking system after an update yesterday 

reverted to Midnight tee-time booking for 7 day advance booking. We apologize for 

this inconvenience. We’ve been in contact with Club Prophet our software 

company to remediate the situation, and we’re now assured that the problem has 

been fixed. Tonight, May 1st, starting at 10 pm, you will be able to book tee 

times for Saturday, May 9th. If you attempt to book a tee time for May 9th before 

10 pm, a message will say “You are not allowed to book this far in advance.” 

(computers are the most fantastic invention- only when they work!). 

  

Please call Ryan or Mario at 250-862-3177 to book your Mother’s Day Dinner 

now!! Click here to view menu. 

  

 

 



 

Thank you once more for your support of The Harvest Golf Club. Your business is 

greatly appreciated. 

  

Respectfully, 

Gilles Dufort 

Executive Professional/General Manager 

Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

   

 


